
St. Paul’s United Church’s New Minister 

Greetings to our patiently waiting family at St Paul's United Church! 

The days are certainly moving along swiftly. The Palmer clan is all excited about 

coming to minister alongside you. Desmond and I will be there shortly while our 

daughter Antoinette sometime next year as she is currently teaching English in Japan. 

We are a small close knit family who love the Lord and His people.  

Matthew 25:40 guides my life and ministry, “Whatever you have done to the least of 

these you have done unto Me.”  We strive to know Christ and to make Christ known. 

Looking forward to some wonderful days ahead. 

Love and Blessings 

Rev Karlene 



Plan on  

attending. 

August 1 –13 

Setting up the 

Apartment for 

Rev. Karlene and   

Desmond 

August 14  - Rev.  

Karlene and Desmond  

arrive in Toronto and on to 

Tillsonburg 

August 15 - 31 Rev.  

Karlene and Desmond 

settle into Tillsonburg 

And begin to meet the St. 

Paul’s Family. 

August 27—

Rev.Pat’s last  

Sunday.—

Refreshments, cake, 

and presentation 

Wear your name tag 

every Sunday! 

September 3—Rev. Karlene’s first 

Sunday—downstairs—after the 

service refreshments and  

welcoming Rev. Karlene and  

Desmond 

Sunday Sept 10.—return to 

sanctuary for worship. 

Sunday Sept. 17—AOTS 

Chicken BBQ 

Sunday Sept. 24—

Brunch—All are  

welcome! 

Looking Ahead! 


